
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 8/4/2011 3:01:33 PM 
To: Mark Toney (mtoney@turn.org) (mtoney@turn.org); David Ashukian 

(daa@cpuc.ca.gov) (daa@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Will Johnson (will@visageenergy.com) (will@visageenergy.com) 
Bee: 
Subject: Lawrence Livermore National laboratory 

Mark and David - I'd like to extend an offer for you to visit the Lawrence Livermore 
National Laboratory and be briefed by Senior Staff on the CES-21 project that the joint 
utilities filed a few weeks ago. We aren't trying to sell you anything per se, but we 
would like to hear your views and give you an overview of what we are trying to 
accomplish. If that works for you and you'd like to see the campus (which is 
worthwhile in and of itself separate from the CES-21 project), let Will Johnson know 
and he will work out a time for both or each of you. Thanks 

Brian 
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